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WEB SITE: http://www.stmarkchurch-catonsville.org 

BAPTISMS: Parish policy requires that families must be 

registered parishioners for at least six months prior to having a 

child Baptized. The Sacrament is celebrated on the 2nd & 4th 

Sunday of the month. A parent must register with the Parish 

Office at least one month prior to the requested date; new 

parents must also attend a Baptismal Preparation session. 

 

SACRAMENTAL PREP: The Archdiocese requires that 

children registered as candidates for First Reconciliation, First 

Eucharist & Confirmation must be regularly participating in an 

approved religious education program during the sacramental 

year, as well as one year prior. 

 

CARE OF THE SICK: If a member of your household is 

seriously ill or hospitalized, please contact the Parish Office Ext. 

#1. In case of a true life/death emergency, please call (410) 744-

6560 Ext. 302 so a priest might respond. 

       The Community of St. Mark 

MISSION STATEMENT:  Grounded, fortified and nourished by the 

Eucharist, the members of St. Mark Church share with all the 

unconditional love of God through active witness to the Gospel 

of Jesus Christ by learning, living and loving our faith. 

 

PARISH MEMBERSHIP: New Parishioners are requested to 

register at the Parish Center Office as soon as possible. Please 

notify the Parish Center of any address or phone number 

change as soon as possible. 

 

EUCHARISTIC FAST: “ A person who is to receive the Most 

Holy Eucharist is to abstain for at least one hour before Holy 

Communion from any food and drink, except for only water and 

medicine.” “The elderly, the infirm, and those who care for them 

can receive the Most Holy Eucharist even if they have eaten 

something within the preceding hour.” (Canon 919 1&3) 
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PARISH OFFICE 

30 Melvin Avenue - 410-744-6560  Ext. 1 

 

PAROCHIAL SCHOOL  

26 Melvin Avenue - 410-744-6560  Ext. 2 

 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION 

30 Melvin Avenue - 410-744-6560  Ext. 235 

MASS SCHEDULE 

DAILY MASS 

Monday thru Friday 7:45 AM - Chapel 

Saturday 8:00 AM - Chapel 

 

SATURDAY: 

4:00 PM - Church 

 

SUNDAY: 

7:30, 9:00 & 11:00 AM and 5:00 PM - Church 

 

CONFESSIONS 

3:00 PM Saturday - Parish Center 

06/06/2021 

MISSION STATEMENT:  Grounded, fortified and nourished by the 

Eucharist, the members of St. Mark Church share with all the 

unconditional love of God through active witness to the Gospel 

of Jesus Christ by learning, living and loving our faith. 

 

PARISH MEMBERSHIP: New Parishioners are requested to 

register at the Parish Center Office as soon as possible. Please 

notify the Parish Center of any address or phone number 

change as soon as possible. 

 

EUCHARISTIC FAST: “ A person who is to receive the Most 

Holy Eucharist is to abstain for at least one hour before Holy 

Communion from any food and drink, except for only water and 

medicine.” “The elderly, the infirm, and those who care for them 

can receive the Most Holy Eucharist even if they have eaten 

something within the preceding hour.” (Canon 919 1&3) 



THE COMMUNITY OF ST. MARK, CATONSVILLE, MD 

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ, 

 

     Our lives are filled with various invitations.  Good friends call and invite you to join them for dinner.  Someone at work has two 

fantastic seats with parking for the Ravens - Steelers game.  Care to go with that person?  An old friend from college wonders 

whether you are able to join him/her to see the latest hit Broadway show.  Sound appealing?  Each weekend the King of Kings and 

Lord of All cordially invites all of us to the miracle of the Eucharist.  Regrettably, a majority of American Catholics do NOT accept 

His invitation.  Today's Solemnity pays tribute to the Real Presence of Christ in the Eucharist.  Next weekend, why don't you invite 

a friend or a relative or a co-worker to join you for the most important and essential moment in the life of a true Catholic? 

 

     On the evening of June 3rd, another graduating class from St. Mark School received their diplomas and recognition of many 

scholarships to various high schools.  Our enrollment for the upcoming year is very positive.  However, part of that increase in 

students can be attributed to the closing of Our Lady of Victory School.  As I prepare to depart, words cannot adequately express 

my gratitude to those of you who support our school.  Your fiscal support of St. Mark School becomes increasingly more important 

as every item in the budget needs additional funding.  Let's make St. Mark School even stronger! 

 

     In Our Lord, 

    Fr. Whatley 

OUR DAILY BREAD CASSEROLES — DELIVERY DATE: FRIDAY, JUNE 11 

Our Daily Bread is accepting casseroles from parishes on a staggered schedule to provide meals for their clients. St. Mark’s next 

scheduled delivery date is Fri, June 11. Pans with recipes & drop-off instructions are available in the vestibule this weekend. 

 

CONTACTLESS CASSEROLE DROP-OFF will be available on Fri, June 11 from 7:30-8:45AM in the Melvin Ave parking lot 

directly across from St. Mark School only. There are no current plans to resume Thursday evening drop off; please do 

not bring your casserole(s) to the school or Parish Center. 

 

Please be certain your casserole is frozen solid before drop off; Our Daily Bread cannot accept it otherwise. 

 

Our next opportunity is August 13. For more information, please call the Parish Office at 410-744-6560, ext. 1. Thank you for 

helping to feed the hungry! 

Mon, June 7  7:45 AM Greta Judge 

 

Tues, June 8  7:45 AM John M. Deponai, Jr. 

 

Wed, June 9  7:45 AM Mireille Fanfan (Healing) 

 

Thu, June 10  7:45 AM Lorraine & Frank Fauth 

 

Fri, June 11  7:45 AM Richard Sears 

 

Sat., June 12  8:00 AM  Wallace Owings, Sr. 

 

  4:00 PM  Rita Fromm 

 

Sun, June 13   7:30 AM Sr. Mary Ailbe O’Kelly, CSJ 

 

   9:00 AM Francis Van Wie 

 

  11:00 AM Patrick Callanan 

 

  5:00 PM  Joseph Sears, Jr. 

 

Please pray for all deceased members of our community. 

Readings for the Week of June 6 2021 

Sun: Ex 24:3-8/Ps 116:12-13, 15-18/Heb 9:11-15/ 

 Mk 14:12-16, 22-26  

Mon: 2 Cor 1:1-7/Ps 34:2-9/Mt 5:1-12 

Tue: 2 Cor 1:18-22/Ps 119:129-133, 135/Mt 5:13-16 

Wed: 2 Cor 3:4-11/Ps 99:5-9/Mt 5:17-19 

Thu: 2 Cor 3:15—4:1, 3-6/Ps 85:9-14/Mt 5:20-26 

Fri: Hos 11:1, 3-4, 8c-9/Is 12:2-6/Eph 3:8-12, 14-19/ 

 Jn 19:31-37 

Sat: 2 Cor 5:14-21/Ps 103:1-4, 9-12/Lk 2:41-51 

Next Sunday: Ez 17:22-24/Ps 92:2-3, 13-16/2 Cor 5:6-10/ 

 Mk 4:26-34 

Thank you to all who have continued to support St. Mark 

through charitable giving during the pandemic! Your 

generosity makes it possible for us to offer Masses safely, 

and to continue operations in the parish office. 

 

If you’re unable to attend Mass, please consider mailing your 

church envelopes or monetary gifts to the parish office. Or,  

for an easy alternative, please take a moment to check out  

Faith Direct, the company that processes our online giving. 

You can support your parish without even leaving your home! 

 

FAITH DIRECT: ON-LINE GIVING 

To contribute to St. Mark’s weekly offertory 

via direct debit or credit card, please visit 

www.faithdirect.net and enter parish code  

MD532. Or, call toll free: 1-866-507-8757. 

 

Thank you for your faithful stewardship! 

COVID-19 REQUIREMENTS UPDATE: Per Governor Hogan’s modification of several COVID-19 precautions, Archbishop Lori 

has lifted the requirement to wear masks on parish campuses in the Archdiocese of Baltimore. Masks are strongly encouraged for 

those who are unvaccinated.  Social distancing of 3 feet is required for those from different households. 

Then he took a cup, gave thanks, and 

gave it to them, and they all drank 

from it. He said to them, “This is my 

blood of the covenant, which will be 

shed for many. Amen, I say to you, I 

shall not drink again the fruit of the 

vine until the day when I drink it new in the kingdom of God.” 

     - Mk 14:23-25 



THE MOST HOLY BODY AND BLOOD OF CHRIST 

ST. MARK LIVE-STREAMS SUNDAY MASS 

We will continue to live-stream our 11:00AM Mass on 

YouTube.  Search for St. Mark’s Parish – Catonsville or 

use this direct link: 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/

UC_8dEMqt6jH_z69Eqe0seXA/videos 

 

Thank you for your continued support and prayers! 

HOLY INNOCENTS MINISTRY 

This Archdiocesan program provides ministry to families who 

have lost children to miscarriage. If you would like information 

about burial and memorial options and/or spiritual and 

emotional support, please call the helpline at 410-547-3142 or 

email holyinnocents@archbalt.org. For more information, 

please visit www.holyinnocentsbaltimore.org. 

EVENING ROSARY AT ST. MARK: JUNE 7 

Monday Evenings ● 6:00pm 

Prayer Garden at St. Mark Chapel 

Please join us on each Monday evening through June for 

prayer and fellowship as we pray the Rosary and lift our 

voices in prayer & song. We will meet in the Blessed Mother’s 

Prayer Garden beside the Chapel at 6:00pm. Please bring a 

chair & rosary. All are welcome! 

LOYOLA ON THE POTOMAC 

www.loyolaonthepotomac.com ● 301-392-0819 

 

 

Ignatian Weekend Retreats 

These retreats are conducted in silence & include time for 

prayer, reflection & the cultivation of a deep relationship with 

God. The weekend retreat fee is $245; for first-time 

retreatants & those 35 years or younger, the fee is $195. 

 

Sept 10–12 (Men & Women)  ●  Sept 17–19 (Men) 

Oct 15–17 (Women)  ●  Oct 22–24 (Men)  ●  Nov 5–7 (Men) 

 

Young Adult Retreat 

(For Adults 18-35) 

Growing in our Friendship with Christ 

July 30 - August 1 

 

For a complete list of events & prices, more information or to 

register, please visit the retreat house website or contact 

Alice Case: 301-392-0819; alice.case@loyolaretreat.org. 

Burying the Ashes of Those Cremated 

Do you have ashes of loved ones at home and need them laid 

to rest? The Archdiocese has initiated a program to bury 

cremated remains in sacred ground. The cost of each burial is 

$300. For details, contact the Office of Cemetery 

Management at 410-547-5375 or cemetery@archbalt.org. 

FALL SOCCER REGISTRATION 

NOW OPEN! 

All students in PreK4-8th grade are 

welcome & encouraged to enroll in 

CYO Soccer! Visit the St. Mark 

Athletic Association Facebook page 

or website for easy access to 

registration information. Still have 

questions? Email Mike Duffy at 

duff4433@aol.com. 

 

Facebook.com/StMarkAthletics 

www.stmarkathletics.com 

         ST. MARK SCHOOL NEWS 

   410-744-6560, x 2 ● www.stmark-school.org 

 

St. Mark School has been providing quality Catholic 

education in the heart of Catonsville since 1889! 

We continue that proud tradition today for students 

in PreK 3 – Grade 8.  Please visit our website where you can 

take a virtual photo tour, schedule a Zoom Q&A session with 

our admissions team and review the most up-to-date COVID-

19 guidelines from the Archdiocese of Baltimore. 

 

Thank you for your ongoing support & prayers! 

Your generosity truly helps us live our motto ~ 

 

Learn and Bring Christ to the World! 

BOY SCOUT TROOP 456 FUNDRAISER 

St. Mark Boy Scout 

Troop 456 is selling 

coupon cards to help 

fund their camping 

expenses. Each card 

is only $5 and is 

good through 2021. 

They are well worth 

the small investment 

— one use & the 

card pays for itself!  

To purchase, please contact Corrie O’Connor at 

corriegma2011@gmail.com or 443-561-4109 to make easy 

pick up/delivery arrangements. Thank you in advance for 

supporting St. Mark Troop 456! 

WANT TO VOLUNTEER TO SERVE MEALS AT 

OUR DAILY BREAD? 

The Our Daily Bread Employment Center has welcomed 

volunteers back to a hybrid meal service (partially grab-and-

go, partially dining room)! COVID safety precautions will be in 

place, and they are operating at a limited capacity. Call 667-

600-3438 for a time slot (phone calls only, please!). 

MEAT MADNESS: SUMMER EDITION IS ON! 

Please help us continue providing trays of sliced meat & 

cheese to the Westside Shelter & My Brother's Keeper. Send 

a generous donation to Chef Paolino's, 726 Frederick Rd., 

Catonsville, MD 21228, and the restaurant will purchase, and 

we will deliver, trays of sliced meat & cheese for the poor in 

our community.  

HONORING FR. WHATLEY & FR. HAMILTON 

As most of you know, July 1, 2021 will bring many changes to 

St. Mark: Fr. Whatley is retiring from active ministry, Fr. 

Hamilton has been reassigned to the Marriage Tribunal & 

priests from the Trinitarian Order will begin their ministry 

here. Unfortunately, because we remain under strict 

gathering guidelines outside of Mass, we are unable to hold a 

parish-wide celebration. However, everyone is encouraged to 

send cards & letters — addressed to Fr. Whatley & Fr. 

Hamilton separately, please — though June 21st to the 

parish office. 

Let’s send them off with many thanks & smiles! 



JUNE 6 2021 

MEMBERSHIP: New parishioners are encouraged to visit 

our website www.stmarkchurch-catonsville.org to download a 

parish registration form. For address updates, please call 410-

744-6560, ext 1 or mail this notice to the parish office. 

 

Name  _________________________________________ 

 

Street  _________________________________________ 

 

City/State  _______________________ Zip   ___________ 

 

Email  ___________________________________________ 

 

Phone  ____________________________ 

 

Check: □ New registration □ Change in contact information 

□ Change in family information □ Want envelopes 

RESPECT LIFE 

Pregnant? Need help? 

Hotline/resources: 800-712-HELP / www.optionline.org. 

 

Gabriel Network ministers to families challenged with a 

crisis pregnancy. 800-ANGEL-OK, www.gabrielnetwork.org. 

 

Women’s Center West is our local resource for women 

experiencing crisis pregnancies. Please call 410-788-4433 or 

visit https://www.womenscenterwest.com/. 

 

Suffering after abortion? Project Rachel provides healing 

retreats and a referral network. Please call 410-625-8491 or 

visit www.project-rachel.net. 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS PATAPSCO COUNCIL #1960 

1010 Frederick Road ● 410-744-8754 ● www.kofc1960.org 

 

Catholic Men Wanted 

Become “Brother” Sir Knights in our Lord Jesus Christ! 

Charity, Unity, Fraternity, Patriotism 

Live and learn how your brother Knights of Columbus are 

helping widows, children, parishes & community. Fraternity is 

now 1.8 million strong! Aged 18+ to join. 

 

       KofC Life Insurance 

            Your Family’s Shield for Life! 

  Life Insurance ● Long Term Care Insurance 

Retirement Annuities ● Disability Income Insurance 

St. Mark parishioner Mike Duffy is the Knights’ Field 

Agent for this area. Please contact Mike for more 

information about the best way to protect your family, 

now and in the future: michael.duffy@kofc.org; 410-

245-8370. 

ST. MARK SOCIAL JUSTICE COMMITTEE NEWS 

Do you have an idea for how the St. Mark Social Justice Committee can help people in need in our community, especially during 

the pandemic? We would love to get feedback from our fellow St. Mark parishioners! Please contact Committee Chair, Ellen 

Draper, at stmarksocialjusticecommittee@gmail.com. To learn more about how to help families who are unable to afford basic 

necessities, please visit the Social Justice Committee page on the St. Mark Church website: stmarkchurch-catonsville.org. 

 

 

HELPING NEIGHBORS IN NEED: FOOD DROP-OFF 

Our next collection of non-perishable food will be held on Friday, June 11 from 4:00-6:00pm in 

front of Catonsville Presbyterian Church and on Saturday, June 12 from 9:00am-Noon at the 

Knights of Columbus Hall, 1010 Frederick Rd. in Catonsville. Simply drive up and drop off your 

donations. (Please check expiration dates) If you would like to join us in collecting food, please 

sign-up using this link: https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0c44a9af28abfd0-2021. We will 

sign papers for students needing service hours. 

 

● June 11/12 ● July 9/10 ● August 13/14 

 

Please help us spread the word. Thank you for your support! 

COVID-19 PRECAUTIONS 

For the safety of all congregants, please follow 

these guidelines when attending Mass: 

• Socially distance 3 feet from those not in 

 your household 

• Consider wearing a mask if you are unvaccinated or if 

doing so increases your comfort level 

 

Until we fully transition back to taking up the offertory and 

placing hymnals & missalettes in the pews: 

 

• Use the blue receptacle at each exit to recycle the Mass 

guides only (no trash, please) 

• Use the black receptacle at each exit to leave offertory 

envelopes or gifts only (no trash, please) 

 

Thank you for helping to keep everyone safe! 

         MORE MEAT MADNESS! — NOW THROUGH AUGUST 31 

This campaign was so successful and the recipients so grateful, we’re doing it again! 

 

The Westside Shelter & My Brother’s Keeper provide take-away lunch bags for each of their 

clients daily. They need our help supplying meats & cheeses for sandwiches.  Chef Paolino’s has 

generously offered to order ham, roast beef, turkey, chicken, and cheeses weekly!  Your 

donation of $20 can make that happen!  Mail a check for $20 payable to Chef Paolino to Chef 

Paolino Café, 726 Frederick Rd, 21228 & indicate “Meat Madness” on the memo line.  

Checks are the only form of payment accepted.  Thank you for helping to feed the poor 

and unsheltered in our community! 

The next Social Justice Committee meeting will be held on Monday, June 7 at 7:00pm, outside, 

in the parking lot at the Knights of Columbus, 1010 Frederick Road.  All are welcome! 


